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Summer, 2018A Message from Our President

Greetings Southport Alumni!

Your Alumni Association has been busy preparing for our big summer bash – CARDSTOCK ’18. This year 

we have changed the format just a bit to include more bands! There will be at least three electric bands 

playing for about an hour each. In between the electric bands, we will feature three to four acoustic acts 

that will play for about 30 minutes each. This will provide a nice variety of music for all ages, and will 

allow a little social time in between electric acts. CardStock ’18 is on Saturday, September 22nd

beginning at 2PM and goes until 10PM. There are more details deeper in this newsletter. You can also go
to our website cardstockmusicfestival.com for more information and photo galleries from past CardStock events.  

Plan to join us and some of your crazy classmates for some fun and fellowship!  We Look forward to seeing you there!

We have a new member on our Executive Committee! Dick Poppa (’70) has joined the SHSAA Executive team as 
Director of Funding and Compliance. Dick comes to us after retiring from a successful career as CEO of the 
Independent Insurance Agents and Brokers of New York (IIABNY). During his prior 38-year career, Dick was Senior 
Vice President and Chief Operating Officer for the Independent Insurance Agents Association of America; Executive 
Vice President of the Independent Insurance Agents of Indiana; Administrative Vice President of the Independent 
Insurance Agents and Brokers of California; staff member at the Insurance Institute of Indiana; and press aide to the 
lieutenant governor of Indiana.
Most recently, Dick was honored by receiving the Jeff Yates Lifetime Achievement Award from the Independent 
Insurance Agents & Brokers of America.

Dick and his wife, Kim, have returned to Indiana and currently live in Fishers. They plan to travel and stay active in 
their involvement with their many charitable activities, especially animal welfare.

We look forward to working with Dick to further the cause of the Southport High School Alumni Association!

http://www.cardstockmusicfestival.com/
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The Marion County Library has completed the second round of scanning for SHS 
history. Dave Ladd coordinated the SHS documents for scanning. There is a great 
deal of documents and memorabilia to check out in these scans. Follow the link 
for more!

http://www.digitalindy.org/cdm/landingpage/collection/shspt

http://www.digitalindy.org/cdm/landingpage/collection/shspt
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Southport High School 
is proud to announce 
Kaylie Turner (‘18) has 
been selected as a 
2018 Indiana 
Academic All-Star. 
Kaylie is the first 
student in SHS history 
to be named to this 
prestigious group by

the Indiana Association of School Principals. The Academic All-Star 
distinction recognizes seniors who excel in the classroom and take 
on leadership roles in their schools and communities.
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Our resident historian, David Ladd, has been searching the catacombs of SHS and found some 
interesting bits of history to share.  These are some snapshots of the ‘69-’70 school year.
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Don’t forget to visit the SHSAA 
homecoming tailgate party.  We 
will be watching the parade and 
a light repast will be provided, 
free of charge.  Come catch up 
with some old friends, or make 
some new friends in the 
process.  

Date:  Friday, September 21st 
Time: 4:30 – game time
Location: The PTEC Parking Lot 
(Northwest corner)

No charge.  Bring the family.  
Free refreshments while they 

last.
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SHS Alum, Steve Montgomery 
(’72) has been inducted into the 
Indiana Football Hall of Fame.  
On September 14th, prior to the 
start of the national anthem at 
the football game, Steve’s family 
will be accepting the honor in his 
name.

We hope to see you September 
14th to help celebrate Steve’s 
achievements.
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What: 3rd Annual Cardstock Music Festival
When: Saturday, September 22nd from 2:00-10:00
Where: German Park 8600 South Meridian Street
Cost: $8 for the entire day
Details: This is a family friendly event.  There will be five different bands, local 

vendors & artists, and food available.  This is a BYOB event.  Proceeds 
will benefit SHSAA and SHS graduating seniors.  Rain or shine, we hope 
to see you there.

For all the details, visit our website: cardstockmusicfestival.com

https://cardstockmusicfestival.com/
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This project involves the creation of a portrait 
sculpture of the fallen Southport Police Officer 
Aaron Allan, who lost his life in the line of duty.  
The project is being created in cooperation with 
the City of Southport and the Southport Police 
Department.

The sculpture will be cast in bronze and 
permanently installed and displayed at the new 
Southport Municipal Complex.  If you are 
interested in donating to help offset costs, 
please visit the link below.  With questions, 
please contact Duane@DuaneKing.com

Donate at www.gofundme.com/aaron-allan-memorial-sculpture

http://www.gofundme.com/aaron-allan-memorial-sculpture
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Curious what’s happening around the building?  Check out the links below to stay in the 
loop.  These articles were written by current SHS Journal staff.

--SHS Teacher, Mr. Joe Leonard celebrates 15 years with SHS--
thejournalrewired.com/12875/showcase/celebrating-15-years-of-happiness-at-shs/

-- What an increase in National Honor Society applicants means for SHS --
https://thejournalrewired.com/12940/news/on-the-rise/

--Find out what SHS Administration is doing to increase student safety--
https://thejournalrewired.com/12790/news/securing-student-safety/

--SHS Theater Department is taking it “Back to the Classics” –
https://thejournalrewired.com/12962/entertainment/back-to-the-classics/

-- Read about the culture and mission statement of SHS – “Fly as One” --
https://thejournalrewired.com/12953/showcase/fly-as-one/

https://thejournalrewired.com/12875/showcase/celebrating-15-years-of-happiness-at-shs/
https://thejournalrewired.com/12940/news/on-the-rise/
https://thejournalrewired.com/12790/news/securing-student-safety/
https://thejournalrewired.com/12962/entertainment/back-to-the-classics/
https://thejournalrewired.com/12953/showcase/fly-as-one/


Your SHSAA Executive Team:
(left to right)  Rich Elkins, Ken Raasch, Ruth Mercer, Daryl Skirvin, Mike Zinser, Brent Bockelman, Steve 

Hussey, Dave Ladd

Interested in getting 
involved?  Contact: 
Rich Elkins – President 
(richelkins1017@gmail.com) 

or

Brent Bockelman –
Vice President 
(bbockelman@perryschools.org)

Check us out on facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/869133256539740/
Visit our websites: southportalumni.com cardstockmusicfestival.com
Follow us on Twitter: @cardinalalumnus

mailto:richelkins1017@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/869133256539740/
http://www.southportalumni.com/
http://www.cardstockmusicfestival.com/
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Please take time to consider our gracious sponsors.  Their generosity helps to 
fund our social events and scholarships.

https://www.mountcomfortrv.com/

Skirvin 

Enterprises
Home Improvement

www.40minutecleaners.com

317-474-9807 ilovemywater.com/indianapolis/

https://www.mountcomfortrv.com/
http://www.40minutecleaners.com/
https://www.ilovemywater.com/indianapolis/

